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Sent: Monday, Septem!er !l, !!!! !!! !H e

To: Clerks@yaughai.ca
Subject: "Development Application” 7\10\2019 Committee of the Whole Public Hearing

Re: 11333 Dufferin Rd (i.e. Dufferin & Kirby - Rizmi Stone)

I am strongly opposed to this development, our area is already congested as it is and traffic volume
keeps increasing at an alarming rate. Our politicians and regulators need to plan with keeping the
area like it was originally intended when it began devéloping 20 years ago. Let's keep protecting the
environment for generations to come and not ruin it now!

Eugenio De Luca

Laurentian Blvd.
aple ON




